
Happy holiday season from all of us at the DJP

Memorial Fund! We are heading into December

with a busy schedule. 

On Tuesday, December 1, we are proud to

participate in #GivingTuesday, a global

generosity movement that encourages people

to do good through citizen engagement and

support for nonprofits and communities

around the world. To donate on December 1,

select 'Giving Tuesday Donation' from our

store. Those who donate $50+ to the DJP

Memorial Fund will receive a 'live like dan'

beanie as a thank you.  

COVID-19 has exacerbated hardships for many

families. Please join us in making sure that our

57,000+ neighbors facing  food insecurity here

in Bucks County have enough this holiday

season. The DJP Memorial Fund will host a

drive-thru food drive on Saturday, December

12, from 10 AM to 12 PM in the parking lot of St.

Vincent de Paul Church in Richboro. We are

requesting non-perishable food items, hygiene

products, cleaning supplies, and laundry

supplies. Hope you can join us!

Finally, we are continuing Dan and his friends'

annual tradition of participating in the Holiday

Basket Program. We are proud to donate

$2,000 towards purchasing gifts and food for

those in need. 
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We launched '33 Deeds for Dan' on September 3,

funding a unique project each day for the 33 days

leading up to Dan's birthday. We purchased jerseys,

protective equipment, adaptive equipment, sports

equipment, and books, to name only a few. Through

partnerships with non-profits and corporate matches,

we raised $5,350 and helped 8,083 students!  For a

detailed list of our funded projects, please visit our

website.

We donated $2,500 to Athletes Helping Athletes, a

local non-profit that supports and conducts events and

programs pairing special needs athletes with

mainstream student-athletes. This initial donation will

allow AHA to continue its important programming in

this unprecedented time. We look forward to

developing this relationship and volunteering with AHA

in the future.  

To sign up for future volunteer opportunities, please

contact christen@djpmemorialfund.org. 
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